
BLACK RIVER LOCAL SCHOOLS 

SCHOOL MEALS CHARGE POLICY 

 

Students who unable to pay for their meals will be provided the daily breakfast or lunch being served for 

the day. The meal charged to their account will be noted as a negative balance. The negative balance 

is to be repaid. These procedures allow for the students to receive the daily nutrition they need and 

minimize the identification of students with insufficient funds to pay. 

There will be weekly phone calls to notify parents of their child’s negative balance. 

If you are unable to pay, there is a payment plan available, please contact the School Treasurer at 419-

736-3300 ext. 103. 

If you would like to request a school meal application or have any questions about the application 

please contact Bonnie Cooper, Food Service Director at 419-736-3300 ext. 109. 

To maintain the integrity of the school food service account the cafeteria charges that are not paid in full 

by the end of the school year will be moved into your student’s school fees. 

 

Adopted:  June 2017 

 

                                                “This institutions is an equal opportunity provider” 
 


